
Family of God Worshiping Together 

November 29, 2020 

First Sunday of Advent 
 

Greeting & Announcements 

 

Lighting of the Advent Candle – Hope  

 

 

Hymn #125   Joy to the World! 

 

 

Opening Prayer 

 

 

Hymn #127   Thou Didst Leave Thy Throne  

     (verses 1, 2, 4, & 5)  

     

     

Praises & Prayer Requests 

 

Pastoral Prayer 

 

 

Hymn #123   O Come, O Come, Emmanuel 

 

  

Message   Why Do We Need Christmas? 

    Luke 2:1-7; Genesis 6:5-8 

 

 

Hymn #124   Come, Thou Long-Expected Jesus 

          

 

Prayer of Blessing 

 

*If you need to, please sit during any standing portion of the service. 

 

*Please place tithes and offerings in the offering plate near the exit 

door on your way out of the sanctuary. Thank you! 

Upcoming Events 

 

Wednesday, December 2  Awana & IMPACT!, 6:30-8pm 

 

Thursday, December 3  Board of Administration Meeting at 6:30pm 

 

Tuesday, December 8  Goldies Christmas Celebration at 1pm 

 

*Please remember to wear your mask at all times,  

unless medically unable to do so. 

 

*Don’t forget, you can give online, through PayPal, by visiting  

our website: www.chemungchristianfellowship.com 

 

 

If we do not have your birthday, 

please let us know! 

 

 

 

The Goldies Christmas Celebration 

Tuesday, December 8, at 1pm 

This special service will include special music by Dan Earl, group 

singing, and meaningful readings. The service will be held in the 

sanctuary, following the same protocols as worship services.  

Come celebrate the meaning of the season with this inspirational time 

together. (Snow date: December 10) If you have any questions,  

please call or text Jim & Vicki Grace at (607) 215-6357. 

 

 

The Goldies are sponsoring an Advent Food 

Collection and would like your help! 

Pick up the Advent Calendar on the back table. For each day, there is a 

Scripture reading and a food item to put in a box. We hope that the 

Scripture will help you prepare for Christmas and help families in our 

community who could use a little extra assistance this time of year. If we 

have more food boxes than names on the list, the boxes will be donated 

to the Valley Food Pantry. Boxes can be dropped off at church by 

December 28, or if you prefer, the box can be picked up, by calling or 

texting (607) 215-6357. Thanks for helping CCF bless our neighbors! 

~Jim & Vicki Grace 


